
 

Dear Moms with Preschoolers, 

Welcome to Mastering Motherhood+!  We are so excited that you have chosen to be part of 

Mastering Motherhood+.  There are so many great things planned for you and your child 

during these two hours on Thursday morning.  We have been praying for you and your 

children as we prepare.   

There are a few things you can do to help us have a successful year with your child at 

Mastering Motherhood+.  It is our goal that your child will feel safe, comfortable, and learn 

some forever truths during his/her time on Thursday morning.  The children will be doing 

many different things during these two hours, but some of them include:  Bible story, crafts, 

snack, songs, and even some kid sized service projects.  Here are a few things you can help 

us with:   

1. Please check your children in using InSync check in every time you come.  (If you 

are new, we will help you know that InSync even is…these are the tall silver Express 

Check In kiosks.) 

2. Please dress your children in play clothes.  (You never know what adventure we will 

be doing.) 

3. Please label everything you send … and please include a cup with lid LABELED for 

your child for drinks. 

4. We have lots of toys, so there is no need to bring any of your toys from home for 

your children to play with during the Thursday morning time. 

5. If your child is sick or showing signs of sickness – please stay home.  (We will miss 

you, but please let’s keep our classes healthy!) 

a. Fever of above 99 degrees (fever free for a complete 24 hours) 

b. Green or yellow mucus draining from eyes or nose (in the last 24 hours) 

c. Vomiting or diarrhea (your child needs to be diarrhea and throw up free for 

48 hours before returning to Mastering Motherhood+) 

d. Any other contagious symptoms – pinkeye, rashes … (your child needs to be 

clear of these for 24 hours) 

6. We will welcome your child in the room at 9:15, and we will welcome you in the 

room at 11:30.  (Remember when your small group breaks that your children are 

excited to see you in their room.) 

7. Snack time:  If there is an allergy, PLEASE let us know.  Please tell our Nursery team 

when your child will need a bottle.  We will strive to keep them on a schedule for 

you! 

8. Any questions, please contact me or a member of the MM steering committee.  We 

will do my best to help your children enjoy this semester! 

Thank you so much for letting us pour into your children.  We know they are your most 

precious possession, and we will strive to take great care of them on Thursday mornings.  

Please do not hesitate to let us know any ideas, anything we can do better, or even to brag 

on one of our team!  We are focusing on helping you achieve the words of Proverbs 22:6 

“Train up a child in the way he should go, and when he is old he will not depart from it.” 

In Him, 

Kim Rosen      Lynn Pierce  

MM+ Childcare Coordinator   MM+ Director 

cocomychi@gmail.com     info@whfriends.org     
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